

November 11, 2012

Salvatore Automotive, Inc.

Reference: Appreciation during Hurrican Sandy ~ Fuel Deliveries

Dear Mr. Glenn M. Zomack,

My name is John Salvatore, owner of Salvatore Automotive, Inc., and I sell Valero gasoline at my automotive repair and maintenance shop. I am writing this e-mail to share with you how incredibly helpful Mr. Frank Deangelo from Bellomo Fuel, Inc. was to both me and my business during the aftermath of Hurricane Sandy.

Mr. Deangelo was always very informative in regards to telling me the amount of gas that would be delivered to my station and the time that we would receive those gas deliveries. This in turn enabled us to control our volume release, and we were able to keep the Borough of Middlesex's first responder vehicles always fueled so they could do their lifesaving jobs. We were also able to keep our business accounts informed of our fuel situation so they could schedule accordingly and not run out of fuel.

I hope that we will never have to experience a disaster of this nature again in our community. It was a very stressful time for us all. I know that I am not alone when I say that if it weren't for Mr. Deangelo, running a gasoline station at this very difficult time would have been far worse with many more problems. It is reassuring for us to be able to know and work with a true professional like Mr. Frank Deangelo.

Sincerely yours,

John J. Salvatore